Road Safety 

Please read the following for the safety of your own child and of all the children in the school.

Rules:

Parents who drive to school are reminded to take particular care in the vicinity of the school, and to obey all parking and road rules. These are:

· Do not park or stop on double yellow lines outside the school entrance.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Do not park or stop on the yellow ‘zig-zag’ line directly outside the school gate.
· Church Road is for pedestrian access only. Driving down Church Road to access the school contravenes the school’s planning permission.
· Do not park on the Church grounds.

These rules are in place to ensure the safety of our children and other road users…they must be observed at all times.

Suggestions: 

In addition to the rules above, the following suggestions may help ease the parking congestion outside the school during the morning drop-off:

· try to be on time for school (8.20 – 8.30 am).
· complete your drop-off / pick up quickly.
· park on the school side of the road towards Bulloch Harbour. You may have to walk a little further…
· car pool
· walk to school

